
Our school will be delivering report cards electronically on June 26th, via a Parent Portal, for the first time 
this year.  We have been working diligently to prepare for this new form of delivery, while also ensuring 
privacy and security are maintained. 
 
More information will be sent later this week via email, but it is important to note that if you have not been 
receiving email broadcasts from the school or the Board, we may not have your correct email address on 
record.  Please note that if one parent has been receiving broadcasts, that parent will be able to create an 
account and login to view your student’s report card.  Please contact the school if you require your email 
contact information to be updated. 
 
In the event that a Parent Portal account cannot be created for the parent or guardian of a student, a 
report card will be letter mailed. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 


